
9 February 2018 
 
 
 
 
RE: Mr CM [Ref: MCC180/0001/LB] 
From Lucy Boyle 
To ashleycroft@doctors.org.uk 
Date 9 February 2018, 08:54  
     
Dear Dr Croft, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your email with attached, very detailed, medical report.  
 
I am very grateful to you for giving this matter priority in light of the fact that the statute of 
limitations is looming in this case. 
 
I will revert to you should the client have any queries and I will obviously arrange for your 
fee note to be discharged as soon as ever possible. 
 
Many thanks again for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Lucy Boyle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


